From: Severino, Lori
To: Ramos, Christina M
Subject: RE: D3 / DSAP Meeting

Date: Tuesday, January 19, 2021 1:23:02 PM

Attachments: image001.png image002.png

Happy New Year!

Yes, I can join in. Let me know if there is any outreach or other coordination I can assist with.

I am doing okay all things considered. We had a relaxing and fun winter break – stayed healthy overall. Hope you are doing well too!

From: Ramos, Christina M

Sent: Friday, January 15, 2021 4:42 PM

To: Severino, Lori <Lori.Severino@sanjoseca.gov>

Subject: D3 / DSAP Meeting

Lori, Happy New Year!

I hope all is well and everyone is healthy in your family. I'm reaching out because on 1/25 our office has put together a DSAP/Google DT West Community Meeting.

We are doing this from 5:30 - 7. This has all been coming together pretty fast and I'm coordinating, as best I can.

I wanted to include you, not to present, but to be there in case any questions come up during our Q&A portion.

We are hoping for Planning to do a DSAP Presentation 15-20 Minutes, Google to do a Downtown West Presentation 15-20 minutes and then Q&A for the rest of the meeting.

Let me know if you are available.

Again hope you are well!

